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STATE OF HAWAII
DEPARTME1>'TOF BUSINESS, ECONOMIC DEVELOPME1>'T& TOURISM

LAND USE COMMISSION
Room 104, Old Federal Building

335 Merchant Street
Honolulu, Hawaii %813

Telephone: 587-3822

November 15, 1991

Mr. Matthew Grady
Chalon International of Hawaii, Inc.
P. O. Box 249
Hawi, Hawaii 96719

Dear Mr. Grady:

ESllIER UED"
EXEClJIlYE OFFICER

SUbject: Boundary Interpretation No. 91-36 for TMK.
No.: 5-7-02: 11; 5-7-03: 1, 2, 3, 10,13 &
15. Mahukona, North Kohala, Hawaii

Pursuant to your July 11, 1991 letter requesting a
boundary interpretation for the sUbject area, please be advised
that based on the maps and material you have provided, we have
delineated the State Land Use Conservation / Agricultural
District boundary on the enclosed maps. We are also returning
your 1965 aerial photograph as requested.

As pointed out to you by my staff the previous boundary
interpretation dated February 12, 1991 and B. I. No. 90-12
(dated March 20, 1991) is superceded by this boundary
interpretation.

If you have any questions, please call Fred Talon or Bert
Saruwatari of our office at 587-3822.

sincerely,

Esther Ueda,
Executive Officer

EU:fat

cc: William Paty, BLNR Chairman, Attn: Conservation Affairs
Office

Norman Hayashi, Hawaii Planning Director
~Glenn Y. sato, Tax Maps & Records Supervisor

C&C of Honolulu, Department of Finance
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